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I	am	about	to	install	a	domestic	solar	power	system	and	I	wish	for	my	voice	-	as	a	
hardworking,	taxpaying	NSW	consumer	-	to	be	heard.		
	
Firstly,	I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar;	
I	also	believe	the	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	
electricity.	Furthermore,	the	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	
it	should	be	regulated	so	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	
Ultimately	the	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.	
	
When	I	set	up	my	solar	in	a	few	months	time,	I	hope	for	a	fair	and	equitable	
outcome	for	the	effort	I	am	personally	putting	in	to	help	the	environment	and	the	
health	of	our	city	and	planet.	
	
Sascha	Ettinger		
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